
 
 

 
 

12th February, 2021 

 
World Book Day 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers 
 
World Book Day is an event our children look forward to each year. This year World Book Day will be 
celebrated on Thursday 4th March. Despite Lockdown we are determined to ensure this year’s World Book 
Day is one to remember! We’ve planned a week of activities for the children to enjoy at home and in 
school. Here are some of the activities you can get involved in:  
 
Potato Book Character Competition 
 
Make a book character using a potato and any other craft materials you like. 
You could use paint, tissue paper, sequins etc. Upload a picture onto 
Tapestry or bring your character to school. There will be prizes for the 
winners.   
 
World Book Day Walking Quiz 
 
On Thursday 4th March whether at home or in school dress up as a character from a book. During the day 
there will be a quiz set up around school’s perimeter. Quiz questions will be tied to the school fence. You 
will also find a photo frame so you can take a photo outside school in your fancy dress! As part of your 
daily exercise why not pass by school and take part in the walking quiz.  
 

The Masked Reader 
Get ready for a week of fun as staff members take on a different character 
to become a Masker Reader. Will you be able to guess who the Masked 
Reader is each day? 
 
 
 

Throughout the week Tapestry will be updated with World Book day lessons and activities so keep your 
eyes peeled!  
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Miss E Simmons 
Deputy Headteacher 


